Parent Voice Group Minutes 8.2.19

* Parents are finding the class twitter pages very useful as they encourage children to talk
about what they have been doing in school. Can more be included on the St Michael’s page?

*  Workshops so far — need to be on the app so more parents can find out about them. Parents
found the maths work shop to be really helpful especially with strategies and finding out

*  The subway/pathway — A parent suggested that if more parents used the subway it would
be safer. The number for Environmental Health is 233 3000 — this will be on the newsletter
and app.

*  After school club parking — parents are asked not to park on the staff car park due to the
danger to children and parents.

* Questionnaires for parents — another will be sent out before half term
* The importance of building resilience in our children was discussed

* Any other business — Parent pay was suggested but due to the cost and the small number of
parents who would use it, it is not an option.



